NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
June 13, 2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Florence City Council of the City of Florence will conduct a

Public Hearing scheduled for 6:00 p.m. on July 2, 2024, located at Florence Municipal Complex,
851 FM 970, Florence, Texas 76527.

The meeting will hear public comments and concerns on the proposed rezoning
request from Wesley and Ashley Williams to rezone from Single-Family
Residential District (SF-1) to Multi-Family Residential District
(Duplex/Triplex/Quadplex Attached) (MF-1) — WCAD Parcel R010907; also known
as 306 Howell Street, Florence, Texas 76527.

| certify that the above notice of the City Council Meeting was posted at City Hall of the City of
Florence, Texas on or before 6:00 pm on the 13th day of June, 2024.
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Anéelica Lc“‘nbardi, City Secretary




